6th November, 1939.

Dear Hirs,
vard No. 1347 - Plan of Third Deck Steel.

with reference to your letter of the 24th ultimo
submitting the sbove plan, I have to inform you thet the
scantlings and arrangenents as shown and amended therson
will be approved, provided they be carried out to the
satisfaction of the Society's Surveyors.

The electric welding should be carried out to the
satisfaction of the Society's Surveyors and the Regulations
for the application of Eleectric Arc welding to 8hip
construction should be complied withe.

One copy of the plan in question is enclosed
herewith, and I shall be glad if you will kindly return the
same to this office after noting.

The remaining copy of the plan has been retained
in this Office for record.

I sm, Dear S5irs,

vours faithfully,

Hensrs.Wm. Denny & Bros.Ld., L.oeal Secretarys

DUMBARTON «
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